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I BELIEVE….
Some people want it to 
happen, some wish it would 
happen, others make it 
happen. ~  Michael Jordan



The Seal of Biliteracy will take place 
this Tuesday, Sept. 28th at 7:40 in the 
Auditorium. All students who signed 
up for it need to report directly to the 
Auditorium no later than 7:40. Tickets 
and headphones will be ready for 
you. Please, be sure your 
chromebook is fully charged.



Photo Club will meet next on Tues., 
Sept. 28th at 7 am in Room D121.  
This month's theme for 
photographs is 'Childhood'.  Swing 
by D121 for the QR code to upload 
images to share! Contact Contact 
Mrs. Zappia-Eickmeier with 
questions.  All are welcome!



Attention all students who 
applied for National Honor 
Society membership,  please 
see Ms. Miller in room A313 
before or after school 
Wednesday to pick up your 
results. 



The Coding Club is 
meeting Wednesday, 
Oct. 29 at 7:00am in 
room C109. 



Interested in learning more about 
Business and competing against 
other schools in the area? Come 
to our first DECA meeting of the 
year on Thursday, September 
30th after school in C107!



Fear Nation's game of the 
week is Girls Tennis. Come to 
the Tennis Courts on Thursday 
at 4:30 to cheer them on 
against Streamwood. 



Do you want to work with the technical 
aspects of the theatre productions, work with 
power tools, set construction, painting, 
lighting and sound design, costumes, and 
more?  If so, join the Theatre Tech Club.  Our 
first informational meeting will be Tuesday 
from 3:00-5:00 pm in the Auditorium.  Come 
and learn how to get involved with the behind 
aspects of the theatre productions.  See Mr. 
Miserendino in room C115 with any questions.



Looking for a sport to join this 
coming winter season? Whether 
you are very competitive or just 
looking for something to fill your 
"spare" time. The Bowling team is 
the place for you. NO EXPERIENCE 
NEEDED. 



Bowling team Cont….
Please reach out to Mr. Katzenbach 
via email or come to A350 for more 
information! REGISTRATION IS 
NOW OPEN at Bartlett's 8to18 
website!



Have you ever bowled? Want to learn 
how to Bowl?  Do you love bowling? 
Then the Girls Bowling team is for you 
and registration is open! Still have 
questions then drop in for an 
informational meeting after school on 
October 14th in C124 with Ms. Vida!  If 
you need answers before then, please 
email Ms. Vida or drop in to C124. 



Attention powder puff girls: Do you feel 
like you couldn't catch some of the 
other girls on the field? GIRLS TRACK 
can help peak your speed for whichever 
sport you have interest in. We meet 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:20-5:20 
from now until our season. Come check 
us out!   Coach Hort





Do you have any gymnastics or 
tumbling experience? Are you 
looking to get more involved in 
school activities? Then try out for the 
U46 Girls Gymnastics Team!  
We have a Pre-Season Informational 
Meeting over Zoom on October 4th at 
5:30pm. 



Girls Gymnastics Cont…
Our Open Gyms at GymKhana 
start on Oct 19th. Email Coach 
Dieter at 
marykatedieter@u-46.org for 
more information.



COLLEGE VISITS juniors and 
seniors. Visit Naviance to 
register. Click on Colleges 
then College Visits for 
registration links and a list of 
ALL upcoming visits. Cont….

   



College Visits Cont….
Benedictine University (IL), Eastern 
Illinois University (IL), Northern Michigan 
University (MI), Drake University (IA), 
Lincoln College (IL), University of 
Michigan-Ann Arbor (MI), Saint Mary's 
College (IN), University of Louisville (KY), 
Northern Illinois University (IL), Rice 
University (TX), Illinois Wesleyan 
University (IL)

 



Activity bus is up and running. 
There are two bus times 4:30 & 
5:30.Please see Activity bus 
information on the bulletin 
board on the 2nd floor, across 
from the Guidance office for 
bus times and routes.



We are BHS!
We believe
We honor

We succeed
And we DREAM BIG!





SHOW YOUR
SCHOOL SPIRIT!

WEAR GREEN AND BLUE
EVERY FRIDAY!


